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           What are we learning this term?		                               	               	         Term 3 2018-2019
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Reading - This term we will continue to explore the six Active Reading strategies: Metalinguistics, Paraphrasing, summarising, main idea, visualisation prior knowledge and inference through various individual texts. We will also explore Scots language and the poetry of Robert Burns.
[image: Image result for punctuation]Writing – We will be creating instructional texts including recipes for a delicious hot drink. We will also explore informative texts and design our own leaflets. We will focus on the consistent use of varieties of punctuation throughout our writing. 
	Numeracy & Mathematics
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 The class will be exploring money and finance by looking at credit and debit accounts, working to a budget and calculating APR charges.
We will cover estimating and rounding up to 1,000,000 and beyond using estimation to find approximate numbers, through this we will also further develop our understanding of place value.
Later in the term we will look at measurement including the four main units of metric measurement and the conversion between these units. 
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P.E.  – Pupils will be taking part in hockey lessons exploring how to control and pass the ball, building up to team games. We will also build on our netball skills in preparation for the upcoming netball tournament.
Health – Primary seven will work with members of the East Ayrshire speech and language team on their very successful initiative ‘getting wee people chatting’. They will then spend time with their primary one buddies to lead some play and chat sessions.Additional Information
Our P.E days are on a Monday morning and a Friday. Please ensure pupils have a full change of clothes for sports activities and all items are labelled. Homework is assigned on a Wednesday to be returned the following Wednesday, homework diaries should be brought to school every day and will include any important information. Please feel free to use the diary for communication.
Glow Blogs and Email – Learners have their own Glow logins. Glow is an online platform used by local authorities across Scotland as a way of teaching learners technology-based skills. It is a secure platform. Learners have established their own blogs which can only be accessed by themselves and their teachers. They have also had experience of sending email through this secure platform. Again, teachers can access learners’ email to ensure that strict online safety and appropriate use rules are being followed. Any time learners access Glow, they are fully supervised by a class teacher. Your child is able to access Glow from home, so we would ask that you employ the same internet safety rules and vigilance you would use when your child is accessing any online material at home.
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This term we will be completing our topic, China. We will complete this by learning about the various customs, cultures and festivals which are celebrated. 
We will explore the lives of some famous Scottish people from the past and present. We will be developing our skills in drama and performance as we prepare to host our Burns assembly and supper.
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